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December3, 2020

Carol Gilchrist, Grants Specialist
Office of Managementand Budget
96135 Nassau Place, Ste 2

Yulee, FL 32097

RE: Additional Coronavirus Relief Fund (CRF) funds forthe Nassau County
Dear Maxine:

We are in receipt of yourrequest of December 3, 2020 requesting $130,000 in additional CRF funds for
the Nassau County.

At this time, we believe your progress is such that the additional funds will be expended by the deadline
of December 30, 2020. So, we are approving your request for $130,000.

If you have any questions, please letme know.

Thanks,
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Robert Dearduff
Assistant Director of Special Programs
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